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Week 

 

Spring Women’s Retreat 

Spring Women’s Retreat 
March 18 – 19, 2016 
 

The Women’s Ministry Team of HPBC cordially invites you to be a part of the 
upcoming Spring Women’s Retreat to be held at the Maumee Bay Lodge and 
Conference Center, located just east of Toledo on beautiful Lake Erie.  The drive 
from the church is about 75 minutes.  Check out the location website at 
www.maumeebaystateparklodge.com   
 

Through the Biblical teaching, breakout group discussions, and times of worship & 
prayer together, we will be challenged to grow in the challenge to better control our 
thinking, manage our emotions, and understand God’s comfort.   
 

Theme:  Renewing the Mind, Transforming the Heart 
 

Guest Speaker:  Amy Baker – counselor, instructor, and author with Biblical 
Counseling Ministries, serving on the staff of Faith Church in Lafayette, Indiana. 
 

Worship Leader:  Katie Reichard – talented musician and gifted worship leader 
from HPBC.   
 

Date:  Friday, March 18 at 7:00pm through Saturday, March 19 at 3:30pm. 
 

Details:  Spring Retreat brochures are available in the Atrium Foyer and also 
on the church website.  
 

Registration continues today at the Women’s Ministry table in the Atrium Foyer – 
cash or check only.   
  

Online Registration is available on the church website – credit/debit card only. 
 

Registration deadline is this Thursday, February 18.  After that date registrations 
will be on a space available basis.  

 

Highland Park Baptist Church 
 

28600 Lahser Road, Southfield, MI 48034 
248-357-5464 

 

www.hpbc.cc 

 

Southfield Christian School 
southfieldchristian.org 

248-357-3660 
 

SCS Encore Upscale Resale Shop 
12 Mile & Southfield Road 

248-552-1555 

Tuesday, February 16 
6:30am—Men’s Bible Study 
 
Note:  Other weekly Bible studies, student 
ministries, and kid’s clubs will not meet this 
week due to the winter break., and kid’s clubs 

 

Church Calendar 
 

Family Fellowship Sunday 
 

Worship & Lunch  
February 28 

 

Rend Collective Concert  
 

March 13 – 7:00pm 
 

Women’s Retreat 
 

Maumee Lodge 
March 18,19  

 

Good Friday Service 
 

March 25 
 

Easter Sunday Service 
 

Middle Hour Fellowship 
March 27 

 

Worship Services 
 

High School Gym 
beginning April 3 

 

Spring Global Missions Fest 
 

April 24 –27 
 

Secret Church Simulcast 
 

Global Gospel in a World of Religions 
Dr. David Platt 

April 29 – 6:30pm 

 

 

1:27 Soup Ministry 

 

Homemade soup and bread will be available 
again this morning in the Atrium Foyer 

following the services.  
 

This provision from our 1:27 Ministry is for 
you to take to a neighbor widow/widower as a 

gesture of love in Jesus’ name.  These are 
frozen so that you will be able to deliver them 

anytime during the week. 

http://www.maumeebaystateparklodge.com


Today Ministry 

 

Herd Middle School ministry will not be meeting this week due to Winter Break.  
 

Crash High School ministry will not be meeting this week due to Winter Break.  

 

9 to 5 Ministries.  If you are interested in learning more about this strategic, 

supportive workplace ministry, and the ways that God can use you to have a significant  
role in impacting your fellow employees, please stop by the Nine to Five table in the  
Atrium Foyer today. 
 

HPBC Connection.  The 2016 February/March edition of our church newsletter is 

available in the Atrium Foyer and at the Welcome Center – be sure and pick one up.  The 
Connection is a communication tool that features ministry updates and special interest 
stories that celebrate what God is doing in and through HPBC.  We also feature the 
Connection on our church website – check it out!    
 

Global Intercessor is our monthly publication from the HPBC Mission Board that 

provides specific and up-to-date prayer requests from those in our missionary family.  The 
recent edition for February 15 through March 20 is now available at the in the Atrium Foyer 
and at the Welcome Center.  
 

Pray for Kevin & Meghan Armstrong serving at New Life Church in 

Detroit with Reliant Mission Agency on the campus of WSU.  Pray for protection and 
steadfastness in the midst of the spiritual battle going on in the city of Detroit.  Please pray 
for New Life Detroit spring break trips in March – for safety, and for the participants, that they 
would encounter life-changing community and time with the Lord.  Also, pray for wisdom and 
guidance as they make some decisions about their girls' education in the city.  Pray for 
housing this summer to help create a community experience for their Leadership Training 
program.   
 

Thanks for the Christmas Gift from a missionary family : Thank you so very 

much for the generous Christmas gift on behalf of our ministry in Detroit! Thank you for 
keeping our family and our little church on your minds and for being so willing to continually 
invest in us. Church-planting is so challenging and the need is so overwhelming, so it brings 
us great courage to know that you believe in what God is doing through us. Thank you for 
teaming up with us in the battle and the sojourn. We're so grateful for you!  
      Love, Kevin & Meghan Armstrong  

Ministry 

 

February 14, 2016 Welcome Details Highlights 

 

Student 

Ministries 

 

Women’s 

Ministries 

 

Men’s 

Ministries 

 

Global  

Ministries 

 

Southfield 

Christian School 

 
 

Community 

 

Welcome Guests.  It is always a privilege to have visitors with us for Sunday 

morning worship.  Please take a moment to complete a Communication Card located   
near your seat, and place in the drop box as you exit the service today.  Further ministry 
information is available at the Welcome Center, or on our church website.  

Involved 
Get 

 

Family Fellowship Sunday 

 

On Sunday, February 28, we are planning for 
a church-wide Worship Celebration Service 

from 10:00 – 11:30am, followed by a delicious 
Family Fellowship lunch featuring Chef Bob’s 

famous Mostaccioli, Salad & Dessert.   
 

There will be no charge for the meal – just 
bring yourself, your family, and a dessert to 

share.  The dessert must be non-refrigerated, 
and in a disposable container.  Simply drop off 
your dessert that morning in the Atrium Foyer 

before the 10:00am service. 
 

We anticipate all who attend the full-house 
Worship service that morning to stay for lunch 
which will be served immediately following the 
service in various first-floor locations.  We plan 
to have complete meal service/seating for all.  

 

At HPBC, we are committed to worship, 
grow, and GO.   
 
Jesus told His disciples, “As the Father 
has sent me, even so I am sending 
you." (Jn 20:21).  Jesus was sent to 
serve, not to be served. (Mk 10:45)   
 
We too have been sent to serve.  Where 
are you going?  Where are you serving?  
If you are ready to step up and step out, 
let us help you find a place to serve.  
 
You can call the church office, indicate 
your interest on a communication card,  
or send an email to info@hpbc.cc.   
 

   Brent 

 

Winter Clothing Drive 
 

The Herd, our Middle School HPBC 
Student Ministry, will be heading to 
downtown Detroit to pass out winter 
clothing items to those in need on 

Saturday, February 27.  
 

We are in need of many new or lightly 
used jackets, hats, gloves, and scarfs  

of all sizes. 
 

More information on this service project is 
available at the Herd table in the Atrium 

Foyer. Boxes for donations will be 
available next Sunday, February 21. 

   

8:45am 

Traditional Worship Service 
KID CITY 

 

Have Faith in God 
The Solid Rock—#313 
My Faith Has Found—#287 
There’s Something About that Name 
Anthem: My Ransom 
Message: Believe - Book of John 
In Christ Alone 

 
10:10am 

Middle Hour Ministries 
KID CITY 

Student Ministries 
Adult Bible Fellowships  

 
11:15am 

 Contemporary Worship 

Service 
KID CITY 

Joy 
Open Up Our Eyes 
All My Fountains 
We Believe 
Oceans 
Message: Believe—Book of John 
O Praise the Name 

 
6:00pm 

Awana 
 

 

 

Prayer & Counsel 
 

After the Worship Service there is an  
elder and his wife at the left front of the 

worship center to talk and pray with 
anyone who would find it helpful. 

 

Next Chapter Renovation 

 

We anticipate the April 4 beginning date for 
the start of the Worship Center remodel.  

Plans are underway for moving the Morning 
Worship services to the High School Gym – 

keeping the current morning schedule of 
Worship Services and Middle Hour Ministries.   

 

Be watching for how you can be involved in 
helping to facilitate this transition to the 

temporary location.  We will need additional 
people to serve on various ministry teams. 

These special opportunities will be  
presented in early March.  

 

CHURCH FAMILY FINANCES 
Through January 31, 2016 

  

Actual Giving 
$1,357,884 

  

Budgeted Giving 
$1,465,000 

  

Deficit 
-107,116 

mailto:info@hpbc.cc

